Hybrid and Electric Cars at Loton Park Hill Climb in 2019 :

In September 2017 the MSA issued guidance to organisers of speed events for
the running of Hybrid and Electric Cars, since when there have been no
updates.

The Hagley and District Light Car Club have studied and discussed these
guidelines very carefully and concluded that we are unable to comply with the
current Motorsport UK requirements and demonstrate that we have adequate
measures in place to control the risks with such vehicles.

We are therefore not able to accept entries for these vehicles at any of our
competitive hill climbs or at any of our Driving Schools in 2019.

Update for 2020 :

Hybrid and Electric Cars at Loton Park Hill Climb in 2020 :

In 2017 the then Motor Sports Association issued guidance to organisers of
Speed events for the running of Hybrid and Electric Cars. Motorsport UK have
recently set up an Electrified Vehicles Working Group to develop technical and
safety regulations for these cars.

We hope that the outcome will enable the Hagley & District Light Car Club to
comply with suggested recommendations for running these cars at Loton Park
in the future.

For the time being we are not able to accept entries for these vehicles at any of
our competitive hillclimbs or at any of our Driving Schools in 2020.



